


I have been a resident of Minchinbury for over 25 years and I do not want the 
incinerator.anywhere near where I live or work.This proposed incinerator is just to close to 
Minchinbury and neighbouring communities....I am deeply concerned that my family and our 
community will get sick from all the air pollution.coming from the plant and all the trucks 
supplying the incinerator . What about the effects to the wildlife in the area and possible effects if 
something goes wrong...This company will be incinerating all sorts of hazardous materials ....... 
I am really concerned if something goes wrong at the plant......Accidents can happen even with 
the best technology .....This proposed facility is just to close to Minchinbury. 
and I want my family to be safe. 
. 
The state government has a duty of care to the residents of Minchinbury and surrounding 
areas.Stop this project. !!! 


